
BLN Retirees - 
  
I have an emergent need from Girl Scouts of Western Washington to support cookie 

distribution next Saturday 2/22 and Sunday 2/23 in Redmond, Lakewood, and Kent. Shifts 

are available in the morning and afternoon – for full details on available shifts visit the 

GSWW volunteer page.  
  
Please let me know if you are interested and I will help you register through YourCause (for 

Boeing credit) and GSWW website.   
  
Let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Andrew L. Stark (he/him) Andrew.L.Stark@boeing.com  
Community Outreach Committee 
Boeing Women Inspiring Leadership 

Mobile: 425-686-5216 
#InclusionMakesUsBetter 
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